From : Happy Hammer Football Club
P/Bag 5, Zomba

To : Friends of Mr. and Mrs. Thom

Through: Mr. and Mrs. Thom
Zomba Forest Lodge
Box Zomba

RE: LETTER OF APPLICIATION

Dear friends of Mr. and Mrs. Thom.

We would like to express our highly gratitude to you for the assistance you provided on 22,

October, 2019. We also deeply appreciate the family of Mr. and Mrs. Thom for looking for well

wishers to help our team.

We still request you to continue providing assistance to our team. The team has been assisted by
the family of Mr. and Mrs. Thom, the owner of Zomba Forest Lodge and their entire

Management from the time we made partnership agreement on 1 1™ May, 2015. Since that time,

our team has been performed very well. The agreement we made were:

e Planting trees in the forest
e Making fire breaks
e Fire patrolling

e Sensitizing the community the badness of cutting trees carelessly

We have been played various district Trophies such as FISID and Presidential Cup just to

mention a few.

In 2017, we managed to qualify presidential cup finals at constituency level, we have been

champions for five times, this occurred due to the support we have been received from well

wishers like you.

As a team we really thank all the people who have an interest to support us.

Yours faithfully

8h

General Secretary, Mr. N. Chaima

Head Coach, Mr. C. Namalamba




